
 

 

Dear Clara Hughes Community, 

We wanted to reach out to let you know that we have been in contact with the 
student's family from Friday afternoon's accident and he is at home resting and 
recovering.  We also wanted to let you know that we will have counsellors from the 
DDSB at our school on Tuesday October 13, 2020 in case any students or staff may 
need some support. 

Wishing you a wonderful Thanksgiving! 

Your Admin Team, 

Sharon Knights and David Budd 

 


